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Temporary changes to High Street pedestrian access

A temporary pedestrian detour will be in place along High Street, between Hospital Road and
Botany Street, from Wednesday 19 June 2019 for approximately two weeks.

What can | expect to see?

Pedestrians will be diverted to the northern footpath of High Street via the existing pedestrian
crossings at the traffic lights. Traffic controllers will be in place to support pedestrian
movements.

This pedestrian detour is required to enable important construction activity including the delivery
of new sewer and stormwater infrastructure by the Randwick Campus Redevelopment.

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances or inclement weather.

We thank you for your patience as we undertake this important work.

Getting in touch Legend

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with strict
environmental and planning controls, including mitigation
measures in place to manage noise, dust and vibration. mmm Temporary footpath closure

! .m »» Temporary pedestrian diversion

We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or
feedback.

Project site boundary

Please call 1800 571 866 or email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.

For an interpreter, call 131 450

‘ i and ask them to call 1800 571 866
Interpreter

For more information
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